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Space Engage Day 

 

Year 1 children had a fantastic day on Wednesday learning about space.  They had the 

opportunity to enter a planetarium to learn all about the night sky, investigate a rocket crash 

landing and paint, cut and order the planets in our Solar System. 
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Reception – Futures Farm at Woolacombe 

 

Reception classes are visiting Futures Farm in Woolacombe over the next two weeks as part of 

their topic work ‘Old MacDonald Had a Farm’. 

 

Please ensure children have warm clothing and suitable footwear for outside activities. 

 

Monday 2nd March – Starfish 

Thursday 5th March – Turtles 

Monday 9th March – Jellyfish 

Wednesday 11th March – Seahorses 

 

Thank you   
 

 

Year 2 – RHS Rosemoor 

 

Year 2 children will be visiting RHS Rosemoor next week as part of their topic of ‘How Plants Grow’. 

 

Please ensure children have warm clothing and suitable footwear for outside activities. 

 

Monday 2nd March - Swans and Woodpeckers 

Tuesday 3rd March – Kingfishers and Swallows 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Polka Dot Concerts 

This week we were visited by a West End singer called Darryn Watkins. He sang songs from many 

popular musicals and the children even had an opportunity to sing along as his choir. 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day Menu 

 

 

Gruffalo Beef Burger 

or 

Gruffalo Veggie Burger 

 

 

Served with: The Witches Sticks 

(potato wedges) 

& 

George’s Marvellous Beans 

(baked beans) 

or 

Jack’s Magic Green Beans 

(with tomato ketchup) 

 

Followed by: 

 

The Snowman 

(vanilla ice-cream) 

& 

Charlie and the Chocolate Factory  

Shortbread Finger 

 

 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 5th March 2020 

 

Children may come to school dressed as a character from their favourite book, if they wish.  

Please do not feel pressured to buy anything new.  Many book characters wear regular clothing, 

so they may come in their own clothing if they prefer. 

 

World Book vouchers will be given to each child during the week. 

 

Please note on Monday 2nd March we will be serving lasagne instead of burgers, which they will 

be having as part of the World Book Day lunch. 
 

With kind regards 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Jacket 

Potatoes will 

also be 

available 

served with 

cheese, 

baked beans 

or tuna 


